
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CHEROKEE NATION  

COMPREHENSIVE CARE AGENCY, d.b.a., CHEROKEE 
ELDER CARE

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR DISADVANTAGED 
BUSINESS ENTERPRISES

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Cherokee Nation Comprehensive Care Agency, d.b.a., 
Cherokee Elder Care is seeking financial assistance from the U.S. Department of Transportation for the 
purpose of operating of Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRSSA) program 
during FY-2021. The Cherokee Elder Care has established a Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE) program 
in accordance with regulations of the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT), 49 CFR Part 26.

The Cherokee Elder Care is giving public notice that it wishes to abide by the policy established by the U.S. 
Department of Transportation. DBEs interested in the opportunity to compete for and perform contracts with 
the transit program for the service listed below may contact Oklahoma Department of Transportation, Office 
of Mobility and Public Transit, 200 N.E. 21st Street, Room D1, Oklahoma City, OK  73105-3204, 
transit@odot.org

CONTRACTING OPPORTUNITIES ARE AS FOLLOWS:

• Fuel/Oil

• Vehicle Maintenance

• Equipment Maintenance/Repairs




